November 23, 2009

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is with sincerest regrets that I inform you of a tragic loss to a member of our school family. Yesterday, our community experienced a great loss as we learned that one of our teachers passed away.  We all feel his loss and our thoughts and prayers go out to his family. 

Today, The School District of Philadelphia’s Emergency/Crisis Response Team had a number of trained professionals onsite to counsel and support the children and staff throughout the school day. A team of professional counselors has been provided to speak with children individually and meet with others in small groups as needed. Today, we discussed feelings that are normally experienced when a tragedy occurs, and urged everyone to talk about their feelings.

We encourage you to speak with your child so that he/she may share with you any feelings that they maybe experiencing in the days ahead.  Should you note any unusual change in your child’s behavior or mood, please contact Alexander Adaire Elementary School at 215.291.4712 for further assistance.  Additional resources are provided on the reverse side of this letter.

Sincerely,
